
Public regular meeting  

to be held in the Broadway Market 

Thursday June 26, 2008  

at (12:00 P.M.) Noon.  

 

The Broadway Market Board of Directors here by schedules a public regular meeting 

to be held in the Broadway Market front public area Thursday June 26, 2008 at 

(12:00 P.M.) Noon.  

 

This meeting will cover the following topics:  

• Whereas reports have arisen in the news media regarding the need to 

reimagine the Broadway Market. 

• Whereas Former Council Member Karen Ellington obtained a One Million 

Dollar Bond for the Broadway Market several years ago. 

• Whereas the city of Buffalo, Common Council has authorized, but not 

delivered the One Million-Dollar Bond for the Broadway Market. 

• Whereas it has become apparent that the Broadway Market is in need of 

immediate delivery of the authorized One Million Dollar Bond, which would 

allow the Board to reimagine the Broadway Market. 

• Whereas David Franczyk is the Common Council representative for the 

Broadway Market and is the Common Council President and as our 

representative has a duty and responsibility to obtain the delivery of the One 

Million Dollar Bond. 

• Whereas David Franczyk was critical of the Broadway Market and it’s 

management but has failed to obtain the delivery of the One Million Dollar 

Bond over several years. 

 



Be it further resolved that :  

• Council President David Franczyk as an Advisory Broadway Market Board 

member be directed to attend and report on the time of delivery for the One 

Million Dollar Bond issue. 

• Copies of this resolution be sent to Mayor Bryon Brown, the City Comptroller 

Andrew Sanfillpo, the Common Council Members, Congresswoman Louise 

Slaughter, State Senator Antoine Thompson, Assembly Member Crystal 

Peoples, Erie County Legislator Daniel Kozub, Erie County Legislator Barbara 

Miller Williams, with an open invitation to attend this public meeting to 

address this vital issue to the Market’s future 

 


